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Mark Colombo

From: Mark Colombo
Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 11:51 AM
To: Christine Meng; Kevin Harding
Cc: Stewart, Joan (jstewart@wiley.law); Lawrence Rogow; Paul Koplin
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: RE: 0000168079 - WNYJ-LD, FID 127912

Good morning, 
 
My apologies for the late response; I’ve been largely out of the office since 11/28 and will continue to be for the 
foreseeable future. 
 
Doing a little catch-up work today, this application (0000168079) fails TVStudy.  Specifically, it causes 1.04% interference 
to full-power station WHPX.   
 
You have 30 days to resolve this issue or the applications will be dismissed. 
 
Mark J. Colombo 
Associate Chief, Video Division 
Federal Communications Commission 
 

From: Christine Meng <cmeng@ventechgroup.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 2:01 AM 
To: Kevin Harding <Kevin.Harding@fcc.gov>; Mark Colombo <Mark.Colombo@fcc.gov> 
Cc: Stewart, Joan (jstewart@wiley.law) <jstewart@wiley.law>; Lawrence Rogow <rogow@ventechgroup.com>; Paul 
Koplin <koplin@ventechgroup.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: RE: 0000168079 - WNYJ-LD, FID 127912 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
To Kevin and Mark,  
 
I am writing for a status update file number 0000168079 for WNYJ-LD (FID 127912), see my email below.   
 
-- 
Christine Meng 
Venture Technologies Group, LLC 
323.904.4099 (voice/text/fax) 
cmeng@ventechgroup.com  
 
 
From: Christine Meng  
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 4:44 PM 
To: Kevin Harding (Kevin.Harding@fcc.gov) <kevin.harding@fcc.gov>; Mark Colombo <Mark.Colombo@fcc.gov> 
Cc: Stewart, Joan (jstewart@wiley.law) <jstewart@wiley.law>; Lawrence Rogow <rogow@ventechgroup.com>; Paul 
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Koplin <koplin@ventechgroup.com> 
Subject: 0000168079 - WNYJ-LD, FID 127912 
 
Dear Kevin and Mark, 
 
I am writing regarding 0000168079, a minor modification for WNYJ-LD, FID 127912.  The existing licensed 
facility of WYYJ-LD has been operating for longer than a year and we would like to request the pending minor 
modification be processed for grant.   
  
Thank you in advance for your time.   
 
 
Christine Meng 
Venture Technologies Group, LLC 
Voice/Text/Fax: (323) 904-4099 
Email: cmeng@ventechgroup.com 
  


